
 

September 19, 1994

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Amendments - Rule 5.B.1.b.  
Safe Driver Insurance Plan Personal Auto Manual

The Commissioner of Insurance has approved amendments to Rule 5 in the North 
Carolina Personal Auto Manual.

Enclosed herewith is a copy a memorandum which sets forth the amendments to 
Rule 5 which are designed to provide a means for handling those situations 
involving medical costs for diagnostic purposes only.

These changes are effective September 16, 1994.

Reprinted Personal Auto Manual pages will be printed and distributed as soon 
as possible.

Please see to it that this circular letter is brought to the attention of all 
interested personnel in you Company.

 

Very truly yours,

 

John W. Watkins

General Manager
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